
 
 

 

Writing 4880G (Winter 2022) 

Theory and Creative Writing 

Meetings: Online and? Th 12:30-3:30, LWH 2210 

Instructor: Michael Fox 

Office: UC 3429 

Office Hours: TBA 

Email: mfox52@uwo.ca 

   

Course description and objectives 
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subject to the licensing agreement currently between The University of Western Ontario and Turnitin.com 

(http://www.turnitin.com).” 

 

PREREQUISITES 

The University Senate requires the following statement to appear on course outlines: 

 

“Unless you have either the requisites for this course or written special permission from your Dean to 

enroll in it, you may be removed from this course and it will be deleted from your record. This decision 

may not be appealed. You will receive no adjustment to your fees in the event that you are dropped from 

a course for failing to have the necessary prerequisites.” 

 

The prerequisite for this course is permission of the Department (consult the Undergraduate Program Director, 

Writing). 
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http://www.uwo.ca/univsec/pdf/academic_policies/appeals/medicalform.pdf. 

 

Religious Accommodation 

Students should consult the University's list of recognized religious holidays, and should give reasonable 

notice in writing, prior to the holiday, to the Instructor and an Academic Counsellor if their course 

requirements will be affected by a religious observance. Additional information is given in the  Western 

Multicultural Calendar. 

 

Special Requests (Special Examinations, Incomplete Standing, Aegrotat Standing) 

Please refer to the “Information for All Students in a Writing Course” for more detailed information.  

Briefly, remember that your instructor does not have the discretion to initiate, consider, or grant (or not) 

such requests; you must go directly to the Dean’s office of your home faculty. 

 

Students who are in emotional/mental distress should refer to Health and Wellness 

http://www.uwo.ca/uwocom/mentalhealth/ for a complete list of options about how to obtain help. 
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